Dr. Adele V. Pecora - Superintendent of Schools

1600 Washington Avenue, Seaford, NY 11783 < Phone: (516) 592-4010 « Fax: (516) 592-4049

5-17-2020
Dear Seaford Community,

On Sunday morning multiple Seaford residents notified me of a suspicious man in a
vehicle approaching children. The seventh precinct was contacted, and a police report
was taken for each incident. Below is a description of the occurrences:

“On Friday May 15th and Saturday May 16th at approximately between
5:45 and 6 p.m. a dark pickup truck (newer model, clean, possibly a Ford
150 or similar model), playing loud music approached two different young
children on Spruce Street south of Merrick Road. The driver was described
as a white male, with facial hair, approximately in his 30’s. In each instance
the man spoke to the children and only drove off when the parents/adults
began to approach the vehicle. It is important to note in both instances the
children were at locations near their homes and yet the truck still stopped,
and dialogue was initiated by driver.”

Please be alert and remind your children to be aware of their surroundings and if they see
something, say something to an adult.

Sincerely,

AdeleV. Pecorar

Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools



